
From: William Harper <bharper.consultant@bell.net> 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 1:45 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2022-0325 – Generic Hearing on UTR: Phase 2 conference

I will be attending the stakeholder conference on behalf of VECC,

I apologize for the late notification

Bill Harper

Contact Info:

Email: bharper.consultant@bell.net

Phone: 905-883-1727
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